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The Embassy of the Argentine Republic in Vienna presents its compliments
to the University of Maribor and has the honour to inform that the the Ministry of Science,
Technology and Innovation of Argentina has opened the call for the RAICES and the
LELOIR Awards 2022,

The RAICES Awards are intended for argentine scientists, researchers and
technologists living abroad who collaborate actively with the strengthening of the
National System of Science, Technology and Innovation. Furthermore, the LELOIR
Awards are aimed at scientists, researchers and technologists of all nationalities who
have worked in the strengthening of the scientific and technological capacities of
Argentina. Both awards seek to recognize and make visible the contributions with the
national system of science and strengthen ties of international cooperation.

Should this University have knowledge about scientists, researchers and
technologists from Argentina working in its departments, or scientists, researchers and
technologists from any country working in scientific projects related to Argentina, this
Embassy would greatly appreciate if the University could inform them about this call.

The deadline to apply to both Awards is the 29" of July of 2022. On this
website the applicants can find all relevant information:
hitps.//www.argentina.gob.ar/ciencia/financiamiento/premios-raices-leloir-2022

The Embassy of the Argentine Republic would also like to transmit to all
argentine scientists, researchers and technologists who may work at the University of
Maribor its great interest in contacting them. We would be very grateful if the University
could convey this message.

The Embassy of the Argentine Republic avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the University of Maribor the assurances of its highest consideration.

Vienna, 19th July 2022
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